Troop 159 Scout Cell Phone Policy
Troop 159 structures its outings and meetings so the scouts can be together as a group.   This fosters the friendships, learning and growth that prove to be invaluable for all the boys. Cell phones and electronic devices, unfortunately, have a way of interfering with this culture.  We ask that you encourage your son to leave his phone at home and enjoy the experience with little distraction.
1. During troop meetings
Scouts may possess cell phones during troop meetings, but they must be turned off or muted.  Any scout needing to use the phone must excuse himself from the main room and use the phone privately.  Adults should follow this policy as well.

2. Local troop activities
All scouts may use cell phones, as needed, when participating in local troop activities, such as helping with an Eagle scout project, or the Apple Blossom parade, or the Strawberry festival.  

3. Troop weekend outings
For troop outings scouts are encouraged to leave cell phones at home.   Scouts needing a cell phone on an outing should talk with the tour leader prior to the outing.   

Adults on these outings need to set the example and use cell phones only in places that are “out of sight and away from the boys”.   

4. Wah-Tut-Ca summer camp
Today’s generation is using social media more and more. BSA has embraced this fact and feel that positive exposure will help promote scouting.  Wah-Tut-Ca encourages scouts to use their phones to capture and share moments of their scouting experience.   

Please remember however that at camp cell phones have a way of getting dirty, wet, broken and lost.

At any time during a Troop 159 event the Scoutmaster, Assistant Scoutmasters and Tour Leaders will have the authority to confiscate any cell phone or electronic devices. Excessive or inappropriate use will be the main cause for confiscation.
